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Committee Chair Warren Doty called the meeting to order at 12:03 p.m.  
 
In attendance 
 
Committee Chair Warren Doty, Committee Member Jim Newman, Committee Member 
Cindy Mitchell, Chief Ben Retmier, Administrative Assistant Allison Graczykowski 
 

 

• Budget 

 

Chief Retmier reviewed the first budget draft with the Committee. 

Committee Chair Warren Doty shared that the Committee will meet again on 

December 14th to vote on the budget. 

 

• Next Meeting Date 

 

December 14, 2022 at 12:00 pm. 

 

• Adjournment  
 

Committee Chair Warren Doty motioned to adjourn the meeting at 12:34 pm and   
Committee Member Cindy Mitchell seconded the motion. The motion passed 
unanimously.  

  

Prepared by:  ____________________________________________ 

                      Allison Graczykowski Administrative Assistant 
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